
Chester  
Hill Library –  
Changes to the  
central courtyard
You are invited to provide feedback and comments on  
the changes to the central courtyard area at the library.  

The tree in the central courtyard has died and to ensure  
your safety it will be removed. The courtyard will then  
be redeveloped  into a new outdoor space.

For more information please scan the QR code below  
or visit cb.city/chester-hill-library-courtyard 

The community consultation closes 30 September 2022.   
If you would like to speak with us contact  
Community Engagement on 9707 9602.

HAVE  
YOUR SAY


